
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
New Outbreak of African Swine Fever 
in Russian Boar 
02 September 2014 
 

 

RUSSIA - There has been one new outbreak of African Swine Fever 

(ASF) reported in the Smolenskaya area, located in Russia. 

 

A total of six wild boar were found dead infected with the fever. 

 

As control measures the area is being quarantined. 

 

The source of the outbreak is still unknown. 
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